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FILLMORE CENTRAL SCHOOL

September 13, 2016
Dear Families,

We are excited to announce a new program/ routine for our kindergarten students. Beginning September 19, 2016 all of our kindergarten students will go to the cafeteria at the beginning of the day to have a free, hot breakfast. The morning breakfast routine will help our students ease their way into the day and foster a sense of community. Our classes will go to the cafeteria every morning from 8:05-8:20 to have breakfast together to ensure all students are starting their day on a positive note. 

If your child normally eats breakfast at home before school, they will still go to the cafeteria with the class. They are more than welcome to eat breakfast, or they can simply have a juice or milk to start their day with the class.

Please contact me at 567-4432, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Wendy S. Butler Ed.D.

Pre-K-4 Principal

Fillmore Central School  

